
COUNCIL SUMMARY – February 28, 2024 
Here are notes from the regular AMS Council meeting of February 28, 2024: 
  
Referendums:  After a long discussion in camera, Council voted not to proceed with 
three referendum questions students at large had submitted by petition (one on 
Palestine and related matters, one to revamp the structure of AMS Council, and one to 
introduce a new Health & Dental fee), in all cases citing cited procedural issues that 
meant the questions did not comply with requirements for questions established in the 
AMS Bylaws. 
          At the same time Council referred the Health & Dental question to the AMS/GSS 
Health & Dental Plan Committee for further development. 
  
Statements from Students at Large:  Earlier in the meeting six students at large 
spoke to Council about the referendum questions and the situation of Palestinian and 
Jewish students on campus. 
  
Next meeting: 
The next regular Council meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 13, 2024 in the 
Michael Kingsmill Forum in the Nest at 6 pm.  
 
Sheldon Goldfarb 
Archivist & Clerk of Council 
 

 


